
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

          

Veterans of Foreign Wars of The United States 

HARVELL–BISHOP ARNOLD TRAIL POST #7865 

May, 2024    Madison, ME 04950   Telephone (207) 696-3806 

POST COMMANDERS REPORT 
 Greetings Comrades, 

Hope everyone is having a good spring. We will be holding our annual Memorial scholarship drive on May 25th on the memorial 

bridge in Madison. The roof project we have had going on is almost complete. Two of the three coats have been put on with the 

last coat hopefully being applied by the end of April. Our next projects we have coming up will be our New digital sign, new siding 

for the Post and new smoking area that will be built behind the Post.  

We made another visit to Woodlawn’s rehab center in Skowhegan and visited with 9 veterans who stay at the facility. The visit 

was a great success, we brought T-shirts, walking canes, and stress balls. On our next visit we are planning on bringing blankets 

and fleece vests for the Veterans.  

Elections were held for Post officers, below are the officers for 2024: 

Commander—Mike Carter 

Sr Vice—Lee Raymond 

Jr Vice—Dave Foss 

Quarter Master—Chad Steward 

Adjunct—Rick Peterson 

Judge Advocate—Bill Lytle 

Chaplin—Gary K 

Surgeon—Everett Rogers 

The District 5 elections were held at the Fairfield Post in April. The Madison VFW members stepped up and volunteers for multiple 

positions, they are as follows: 

District 5 Commander—Mike Carter 

District 5 Sr Vice—Gordon Webber (Farmington Post) 

District 5 Jr Vice—Lee Raymond 

District 5 Quarter Master—Chad Steward 

District 5 Adjunct—Joe Conlin 

District 5 Judge—Advocate—Bill Lytle 

District 5 Chaplin—Gary K 

District 5 Surgeon—Jessica Carter 

District 5 Trustee (1) - Lou Padula 

  

 Shop Local and support our sponsors.  Still looking for new members.  Come on in and support your VFW.  

Respectfully, 

Louis Padula, Commander 

P.S. We are working on some kind of smoking room outside 

 News letter will now be available at the below website 

Website: www.vfwpost7865.com Email: vfwpost7865@outlook.com  

 Facebook page:  Madison VFW 7865 

 

http://www.vfwpost7865.com/
http://www.vfwpost7865.com/
mailto:vfwpost7865@outlook.com
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063498071863
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063498071863


HARVELL–BISHOP ARNOLD TRAIL 
POST #7865 

58 Preble Avenue 

Po Box 67, Madison ME 04950 

May 2024 

Hello Auxiliary Sisters and Brothers;  

By the time you have read this we will have held our Auxiliary Meet & Greet.  I am looking forward to enjoying a great brunch and the 

company of all who attend!      

 

Elections were held at our April meeting; I am pleased to announce our 2024/2025 Officers elected: 

President: Michelle Steward, Sr. Vice: Sue LeHay, Jr. Vice: Lorie Swift, Treasurer: Brenda Flanagin, Conductor: Anne Drawdy, Chaplain: 

Linda Jo Andrews, Guard: Diane Pinkham, Trustee 3: Lisa Switzer, Trustee 2: Lorie Swift, Trustee 1: Yvonne Brooker.  The following mem-

bers were appointed as follows: Secretary: Eleanor Jo Leblanc and Patriotic Instructor: Sue LeHay.  Ladies, I acknowledge your service 

you, THANK YOU!  You make me very proud to be part of this organization!   

 

The Auxiliary is beginning to plan our Annual Car Show fundraiser.  We will be securing a venue and setting a fall date for the event very 

soon.  I am confident we will have another very successful event.  If you are interested in getting involved, please contact Sue LeHay or 

Michelle Steward. Stay tuned more information will be shared as it becomes available. 

 

Paint Night was held on April 18.  The turnout was light, but I hear there was lots of fun had by ALL.  Here are the masterpieces produced: 

 
 

I invite you to help grow our Auxiliary by recruiting others.  A potential Auxiliary member is an individual who 

is specifically related to a veteran of foreign war as indicated in the wheel of VFW-ELIGIBLE VETERNS    

 

Thanks to all Auxiliary Members who are in good 

standing; because of you our auxiliary membership 

is at 96.99%.  If you haven’t had an opportunity to 

pay your dues, be sure to pay before 6/30/24, or 

you will have to rejoin the auxiliary.   

 

According to the VFW.org…Memorial Day is a sacred day to all war veterans. America's collective consciousness demands that all citizens 
be reminded of the deaths of their fellow countrymen during wartime. By honoring the nation's war dead, we preserve their memory and 
thus their service and sacrifice. All U.S. flags should be displayed at half-staff during the morning hours. At noon, they should be raised 
back to full-staff. 

Please continue your selfless good works, our veterans and 

community are better that you exist! 

Be well!, Eula 

Do you have one or more unserviceable American flags?  

If so, please drop it off at the VFW Post.  Unserviceable flags will be  

delivered to the American Legion – Tardiff Belanger Post for proper retiring. 

Our May Regular Monthly Auxiliary Meeting 

is Tues. May 7, 7pm, at the Post! 

https://www.facebook.com/Auxiliary-to-Harvell-Bishop-VFW-Post-7865-704285479602570/


 

Other VFW news: 

1. Saturday May 25th, is our Memorial Day Scholarship Toll Bridge on the Madison/Anson Bridge.  

2. Celebration of Life for Member Ken Franzose to be held at post Friday May 10th Honor Guard will be at 11 am 

and the COL will be around Noon following Funeral services for those who would like to attend.  

3. All kinds of changes going on at the post, come check them out.  Roof work is almost complete.  We will be 

working soon on New vinyl siding, new digital sign out front and an outdoor smoking room. More to 

come…….. 

 

Other Auxiliary news: 

1. Auxiliary will be gearing up to start planning our Annual Car Show.  This will take place sometime in Septem-

ber.  Once we have verified the venue and the dates we will post here and to our Facebook page all the up-

dated information.  Looking forward to seeing Past and New participants.  More to come……. 

2. Don’t forget to come to the Post on the 1st and 3rd Sunday’s of the Month for Texas Holdem.  Don’t Play, well 

come down anyway and have a nice meal.  1st meal of the month is put on by the POST and the Second Meal 

of the month is put on by the Auxiliary.  Great meals at a great price, Serving starts at Noon. 

 

What is Memorial Day and how is it different than Veterans Day 
Memorial Day, which is observed on the last Monday in May, was originally set aside as a day for remembering and hon-
oring military personnel who died in the service of their country, particularly those who died in battle or as a result of 
wounds sustained in battle.  

Originally known as Decoration Day, it originated in the years following the Civil War and became an official federal holi-
day in 1971. Many Americans observe Memorial Day by visiting cemeteries or memorials, holding family gatherings and 
participating in parades, often incorporating military personnel and members of veterans’ organizations.  Some people 
wear a red poppy in remembrance of those fallen in war. 

Veterans Day, is intended to thank and honor all those who served honorably in the military—living and dead—whether 

in wartime or peace. In fact, Veterans Day is largely intended to thank living Veterans for their service, to acknowledge 

that their contributions to our national security are appreciated, and to underscore the fact that all those who served—

not only those who died—have sacrificed and done their duty. 

VFW Post 7865 will be hosting a Memorial Day ceremony  around 1 PM on Memorial  Day.  Please join us to remember 

those who made the ultimate sacrifice for our country and for all of us.   

 



 

 

Don’t forget to go to Post and get you Buddy Poppies before Memorial weekend 



Deceased Roll Call 
“May Our Comrades Rest In Eternal Peace In Post Eternity?” 

Contact Us 

 Send Flowers 

Veterans Overview  

Veterans Headstones 

Veterans Burial Flags 

 

VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS 

Harvell – Bishop - Arnold Trail Post 7865 Officers:  
Newly Elected VFW Officer’s for 2024-2025 

Post Commander: Mike Carter - Senior Vice: Lee Raymond 

Junior Vice : Dave Foss - Adjutant: Rick Petersen - Quarter Master: Chad Steward  

Judge Advocate: Bill Lytle - Surgeon: Everett Rodgers - Chaplain: Gary Kucipak 

Service Officer: Dale Bickford - Trustees: Phil Daigle, John Greenhalge, David V Trask  

Post  Bar  Manager:  Jessica Carter 

Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary 

          Auxiliary Officers: President: Eula DeRocle - Sr. Vice President: Sue LeHay -                     
Jr. Vice President: Lorie Swift – Conductress:  Anne Drawdy – Guard - Yvonne Brooker 

Chaplain: Linda Jo Andrews - Treasurer: Brenda Flanagan - Patriotic Instructor - Sue LeHay - Secretary 
Michelle Steward - Trustee # 1 Linda Jo Andrews - Trustee # 2 Yvonne Brooker - Trustee # 3 Lorie Swift 

 

https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/contact-us
https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/send-flowers
https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/veterans
https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/veterans-headstones
https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/veterans-burial-flags
https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/
https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/contact-us
https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/contact-us
https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/send-flowers
https://www.gibersonfuneralhome.com/send-flowers
http://www.vfwpost7865.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Auxiliary-to-Harvell-Bishop-VFW-Post-7865-704285479602570/
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Post Meeting 

7 pm 
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Training Bangor 
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Texas Hold’em 

1200 

6 7 

Auxiliary 

Meeting 7 pm 

8 

 

9 

Kennebec  

Valley Quilters 

5:30 Pm 

10 

Honor Guard 11 AM  

Ken Franzose 

COL  Around 

Noon at Post 

11 

COL 

Theresa Kirk 
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Committee 
Meeting 6pm 

Honor Guard 
Training 7 pm 

15 16 
Marine Corps 
Meeting 6 pm 

 

17 18 

19 
Texas Hold’em 

1200 

20 21 

 

22 23 

 

24 

National Poppy 

Day 

25 
Memorial Day 

Scholarship 

Toll Bridge 

26 
 

27 
Memorial 

Day 

Ceremony  

at Noon  

Lunch  

provided 

28 29 30 31 
 

  

        
Mark your calendars Event by  

Maine Bureau of Veterans' Services 

1 State House Station, Augusta, ME 

04330  

Join us for a special day dedicated to 

appreciating our amazing women vet-

erans featuring guest speakers and 

veteran services on site.  

https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=680567364069860&set=a.143715107755091
https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=680567364069860&set=a.143715107755091
https://www.facebook.com/mainevets


 

This Newsletter Is Made Possible By Our Generous Newsletter Sponsors. Thank You For Your Support. To Place Your Add In Post 

7865 Newsletters, Please Call 696-3806 Or email: vfwpost7865@outlook.com 

Camp Lejeune Justice Act Litigation 

If you have questions about eligibility and how to pursue a federal lawsuit under the Camp Lejeune Justice Act, the VFW 

encourages you to contact one of our entrusted law firms: B&M Bergmann & Moore, LLC (800-898-9450) or Baird Manda-

las Brockstedt & Federico (410.421.7777) 

Do you have one or more unserviceable American flags?  

If so, we invite you to drop it off at the VFW Post.  Unserviceable flags will be delivered to the American Legion – Tardiff Belanger 

Post for proper retiring.    

http://www.201powersports.com/
mailto:vfwpost7865@outlook.com
https://fonzos.m.takeout7.com/restaurant-menu


This Newsletter Is Made Possible By Our Generous Newsletter Sponsors. Thank You For Your Support. To Place Your Add In Post 

7865 Newsletters, Please Call 696-3806 Or email: vfwpost7865@outlook.com 

https://www.deadriver.com/
https://www.deadriver.com/
http://www.deadriver.com/
https://www.deadriver.com/careers
http://www.getbeeline.com/contact.cfm
mailto:vfwpost7865@outlook.com


https://www.facebook.com/people/Whites-Auto-

This Newsletter Is Made Possible By Our Generous Newsletter Sponsors. Thank You For Your Support. To Place Your Add In Post 

7865 Newsletters, Please Call 696-3806 Or email: vfwpost7865@outlook.com 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Whites-Auto-Body/100044460165226/
mailto:nathanielswanson705@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/people/Whites-Auto-Body/100044460165226/
mailto:vfwpost7865@outlook.com
https://www.finelinepaving.com/
mailto:lloydsons@gmail.com
http://www.eliasmonuments.com/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Economy-Guns-and-Indoor-Shooting-Range/100063618457847/


This Newsletter Is Made Possible By Our Generous Newsletter Sponsors. Thank You For Your Support. To Place Your Add In Post 

7865 Newsletters, Please Call 696-3806 Or email: vfwpost7865@outlook.com 

https://www.facebook.com/naildoc402
https://www.facebook.com/pravdacannacompany/
mailto:vfwpost7865@outlook.com


 

This Newsletter Is Made Possible By Our Generous Newsletter Sponsors. Thank You For Your Support. To Place Your Add In Post 

7865 Newsletters, Please Call 696-3806 Or email: vfwpost7865@outlook.com 

http://www.kineosgardencenter.com/
http://www.thebankery.com/
mailto:vfwpost7865@outlook.com
http://www.bobscashfuel.com/
https://www.aaa-advancedcomputers.com/
https://www.aaa-advancedcomputers.com/
https://www.randbshomesource.com/
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